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To whom it may concern:

 

My dad is the oldest elder in the community and He is also blind.  He get up in the morning
 and listens to the  KSDP radio from 5:00 am to 10:00 am . He likes to listen to the news and
 the native broadcasting that on.  At night he listen to the Anchorage news from 6:00 pm to
 7:00 pm.   If that taken away from him there no way I can replace it.  Please don’t shut down
 the funding for  public Broadcasting or Channel 9.  My dad will be devastated and there
 won’t be anything I can do for him! 

 

There also a lot of other people in the community that watch channel 9 and listen to KSDP
 public Radio.  Please don’t take it all away.

 

Thank you,

 

 

Patricia Curtis

Sand Point, AK 99661
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